From: Larry Hanson

To: Susan Gorin; David Rabbitt; Chris Coursey; James Gore; Lynda Hopkins
Cc: Redistricting2021

Subject: No on Redistricting Proposal to change 5th District boundaries

Date: Tuesday, November 2, 2021 3:48:41 PM

EXTERNAL

Dear Supervisors:

Is it really true there is a proposal to gerrymander Rohnert Park into a part of the 5th District? If so, it is a serious
mistake.

I really would like to know more about how this came about. Who proposed this? What is the presenting rationale?
What is the actual rationale?

I hope it is not true that the actual rationale for offering an egregious proposal is so citizens will accept something
less egregious.

Please support and vote to leave districts the way they are.
Thank you.
Larry Hanson

Forestville
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